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Draft

Land Use Subgroup Meeting Highlights 

September 6, 2006

Attending

Christine Mohanna
City of San Jose-ESD-WP 

Luis Jaimes (phone)
Santa Clara Valley Water District

Sarah Young (phone)
Santa Clara Valley Water District

Laura Prickett
Santa Clara Valley Urban Runoff Pollution Prevention Program

Action Items

Christine Mohanna will investigate the possibility of scheduling a walking tour of the Don Edwards wildlife sanctuary for municipal staff.

Updates
Water Resources Protection Collaborative.  Luis Jaimes reported that municipalities reported on their plans to implement the District’s new standards and guidelines.  The District has offered technical assistance to the municipalities.   So far only 2 cities are opting to receive the technical assistance.  The Collaborative ratified the adaptive management process for implementing the standards and guidelines, and cities will report permit types and develop case studies.  Plans for the successor organization that will replace the Collaborative were discussed.  After the expiration of the contract for the consulting firm Concur, which facilitates the Collaborative, a Chair and Co-Chair will facilitate meetings.  The Collaborative is preparing a work plan for January 2007 through January 2008, and will continue working on this at the next meeting.  On October 4, Concur will conduct a “training the trainers” event for key municipal staff.  

No other updates were presented.

Ideas for FY 06/07 Training Workshops and Other Projects

Sarah Young described the District’s Stewardship Plans.  Draft Stewardship Plans have been developed for three watersheds, but they have not been approved by the District Board.  Each watershed was divided into sub-watersheds.  For each Watershed Management Unit (WMU), District staff identified four interest areas:  water supply, flood protection, ecosystem health, and recreation/open space.  Background information was collected and a vision statement developed for each WMU.  The vision statements reflect the four interest areas.  District staff developed lists of projects (both ongoing and possible future projects) that would advance the vision statements.  The draft stewardship plans are on WMI page of the District’s website (click on “Stewardship Plans” on the left side of the screen).  LUS members were encouraged to review the Stewardship Plans to identify ways in which LUS activities may coordinate with the plans’ recommendations.  Sarah agreed to attend a LUS meeting in the Spring of 2007 to respond to questions that LUS members may have regarding specific recommendations of the Stewardship Plans.

Christine Mohanna will investigate the possibility of scheduling a walking tour of the Don Edwards wildlife sanctuary for municipal staff.  Once a date is selected, Christine offered to prepare a draft flyer for advertising the event.

Laura noted that the call for presentations for the American Planning Association California Chapter’s 2007 conference is scheduled for distribution in early October 2006, and proposals will be due in January 2007.  Because only two people remained at the meeting, the discussion of whether LUS should collaborate with SCVURPPP to propose a session at the 2007 California APA conference was deferred to the October meeting.   

Next Meeting:  The next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 4, from 10:30 am to 12:00 noon.  The meeting will be held at 170 W. San Carlos Street, San Jose.
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